Thank you for choosing our office as your dental healthcare provider. We are committed to providing
you with the highest quality lifetime dental care, so that you may attain optimum oral health.

We would like our patients to be informed of our office financial policy. If you have dental insurance, we
are anxious to help you receive your maximum allowable benefits. In order to achieve these goals, we
need your assistance and your understanding of our financial policy. Payment for services are due at the
time services are rendered, unless our staff has approved payment arrangements in advance.

If we are filing a claim to your insurance, you will be expected to pay the estimated patient responsibility
at the time of treatment. If the insurance payment is sent to the patient then you will be responsible for
the total amount at the time of treatment.

For your convenience we do accept cash, personal checks, Master Card, Visa, Discover and American
Express. We also have Care Credit available for patients needing extended payment plans. This must be
approved before services are rendered.

When we schedule your appointment, that time is reserved exclusively for you. If you are unable to keep
your reserved time, we ask that you give us at least 24 hours’ notice by calling the office and leaving a
voice message. We may be able to use that time for another patient. Failure to give the required notice
may result in a fee being charged. Please do not send a text message from the patient notification
system.

If you have specific questions about treatment, scheduling or payment, please do not hesitate to ask
one of our staff members.
Contact us!

Phone: 716 - 372 - 4722
Fax: 716 - 372 - 4461



